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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 9:19 AM
To: David Rich
Cc: Carl Vinson; Vic Cordiano; Sofi Lehmann; Dale Mailhot
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Request for Confidential Classification

Good morning David, 
 
Per this email, Confidential DN 05847-16 in Docket 160009-EI will be returned to the company. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela 
 
From: David Rich  
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 8:13 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Carl Vinson; Vic Cordiano; Sofi Lehmann; Dale Mailhot 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Request for Confidential Classification 
 
Hi Angela – 
 
  Thanks for your note re disposition of Doc No 05847-16, staff’s draft workpapers for his year’s review of FPL project 
management internal  controls. 
 
  FPL’s copy of the staff draft workpapers, which were filed as Doc No (05847-16) with a request for confidentiality and 
subsequently withdrawn, should be returned to the company.   
 
  Thanks.   
 

- David  
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 1:52 PM 
To: David Rich 
Cc: Carl Vinson; Vic Cordiano; Sofi Lehmann; Dale Mailhot 
Subject: Notice of Withdrawal of Request for Confidential Classification 
 
Good afternoon David, 
 
On 8/3/16, FPL filed Confidential Document 05847-16 (Audit Report No PA-16-01-002), however on 8/26/16, FPL filed a 
notice to withdrawal of its request for confidential classification. Please advise whether DN 05847-16 should be declassified 
and added in Docket 160009-EI or should the document be returned to the source. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




